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28 August 2015 
 
Greetings Blackhawks, 
 
Your VP-68 Alumni Association is pleased to announce that our 45th Year Reunion on 06-08 
Nov 2015 will be held at the Rivers Edge Conference Center, NAS Patuxent River.   
 
The Hampton Inn Lexington Park has set aside thirty-five rooms at a special pricing for us. 
(See the registration form) You can contact the hotel one of two ways: Direct: 301-863-3200; or 
the National Reservation Center 1-800-HAMPTON. Be sure to use the code C-P68 (Patrol 
Squadron 68 Reunion).Reservations must be made no later than 10/06/2010. 
   
The VP-68 Ready Room / Hospitality Suite will be in the Thomas/Thompson room in the 
Hampton Inn starting Friday evening, 06 Nov 2015 through early Sunday morning, 08 Nov 
2015.  Start your fun Friday evening after checking into the hotel or for you locals drop in and 
spend the weekend with your squadron friends.  Bring your memorabilia and/or your sea-stories 
and prepare to enjoy a fun filled weekend. Dinner and other social activities will begin at 7:00 
pm on Saturday evening followed by our guest speaker, music and dancing until eleven pm.  
 
 Our special guest speaker will be Commander Rick Campbell (Retired) author of the newest 
ASW thriller novel “The Trident Deception.” You may contact your alumni association 
officers  
with any questions you may have regarding the reunion. 
 
               Wyman Bailey   410-960-2008 Cell 
    10326 Pine Ridge Drive 410-465-8884 Home 
    Ellicott City, Md. 21042       
   
.  
  
Thank You for your prompt response.  Please pass this on to a Blackhawk who may not be on 
our mailing list. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
AWC Wyman Bailey (retired) 
2015 Reunion Committee Chairman 
baileymod@msn.com 

President:   Wyman Bailey 
Vice Pres:   Nancy Frey 
Secretary:   Kathleen Wright 
Treasurer:  Fred Haynes 


